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Local high school students join Shanghai International Sister Cities Youth Camp
Yokohama high school students joined their peers from 17 countries around the world at
the online “Shanghai International Sister Cities Youth Camp” from July 18 to 31. Shanghai
shares friendship city relations with Yokohama, and has held this event since 2009 to
promote youth exchange opportunities. This is the first time the event has been held online,
and the two-week program featured virtual tours of local landmarks, Chinese language : .
lessons, cultural experiences, and discussions. d‘
The students introduced how environmental issues are being addressed in both cities, and
showed each the daily cleaning routine in their schools. Some students shared their impressions afterward: “actually
communicating in English made me realize the purpose of studying the language,” and “by meeting so many different people
from around the world, I realized how important it is to understand my country and hometown to convey it to others.”
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Director General of the International Affairs Bureau visits Royal Thai Embassy

On August 26, the Director General of the International Affairs Bureau paid a visit to H.E. Mr.
SINGTONG Lapisatepun, Ambassador of Royal Thai to Japan. During the meeting, views were
exchanged on cooperation between Yokohama and the Kingdom of Thailand. The ambassador
has ties to Yokohama as a graduate of YNU, and enjoyed discussing local topics of interest.
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Botswana Paralymplc Team holds pre-Games training camp in Yokohama

The Botswana Paralympic Team held a training camp in Yokohama ahead of the Tokyo 2020 Games. Students at Chigasaki
Elementary School in Tsuzuki Ward made boards filled with inspiring messages, and children from Kohoku Ward nursery
schools wrote individual messages to the team to cheer them on. “The Real Victory,” a song by Mr. Kuriyama Ryota, who
works at the Yokohama Special Support School for the Visually Impaired, was composed to support para-athletes. The athletes
remarked that they were deeply moved when a video of the song was played for them.
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